
WESTERN	PLACERVILLE	INTERCHANGES	PHASE	2	PROJECT	
 CIP # 41828  
     

Thank	you!	

PUBLIC SAFETY ANNOUNCEMENT 
May 9, 2019 

Hi Everyone! 

This is a friendly reminder to the public to please respect the equipment and access restrictions in and around the Western 
Placerville Interchange Phase 2 Construction Site, especially the intersection closure at Forni Road and Ray Lawyer Drive.  
Access for the public and trail users is temporarily restricted to Forni Road at Main Street. Any access outside of the designation 
of Forni Road is part of an active construction site and is unsafe for public access.  Please do not approach or climb on 
equipment.  Please do not trespass onto this site, it’s illegal, and more importantly, it’s dangerous.  Trespassing on a 
construction site is considered a misdemeanor and those found trespassing will be cited.     

Additionally, the contractor retains ownership of all materials on the project until the project is fully accepted by the City and this 
includes materials.  Removal of such materials is considered theft and is a felony.  Those found stealing materials from the site 
will be arrested.      

Please continue to observe construction signage as you travel around the construction area.   

Thank you for your cooperation!	

	

	

Project	Contacts	

Howard Zabell, Resident Engineer  Drake Haglan    (916) 363‐4210   hzabell@drakehaglan.com 
Elias Travis, Assistant RE    R.E.Y. Engineers  (916) 206‐7912   etravis@reyengineers.com 
Rebecca Neves, City Engineer    City of Placerville  (530) 642‐5250            rneves@cityofplacerville.org 

 

Please feel free to contact us directly with any questions or concerns 


